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and remove it before opening the file.An employee with a language service firm in
Hong Kong told HKFP that the handover happened overnight on Wednesday. The employee
would not comment further on the situation due to pending litigation. He said that
the employee had asked the staff to leave but was denied access to the building,
adding that the company has yet to issue a public statement. The source also told
HKFP that the company was contracted to deliver materials to the United States
Consulate General in Hong Kong. According to that employee, the shop had been closed
since last Saturday, and the reopening on Wednesday came without notice. He did not
know when the reopening had been confirmed. On Thursday, the Consulate General
confirmed to HKFP that the building had been locked and that there was no intention
to perform any scheduled business operations. An employee of the firm told HKFP that
the facility is a separately managed office for the Consulate General. The building
in question is a former private residence of Robert L. Vanecko, a former US consul
general to Hong Kong. In a previous interview with HKFP, Mr Vanecko said that there
was no “ill intent” on behalf of the US government to take any action against Hong
Kong after the handover. He added that he was aware that US laws prohibited sending
defence-related material to Hong Kong, but that he hoped his property would not be
used in such a manner. On March 21, police officers entered the property for the
second time since the handover, after a live-stream of press conferences in the
Consulate General went viral on social media. The police have seized a desktop
computer and a laptop. The police also took pictures of desks, windows and doors and
searched a security camera. According to the Consulate General, the material was
acquired in 1997 and is owned by the US government.Q: Django
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